
August 21, 2018 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Attn: Carlotta F. Stauffer 
Division of Commission Clerk and 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/28/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 06314-2018 

Administrative Service 
2450 Shumark Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32311 D'f=--l"S : .)o1'7D;J,sS­
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Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

I am a resident of Vero Beach, Florida. I have lived here for 70 
years. Needless to say, I have seen a lot of changes to my town, and 
not all of them for the good. 

I am writing you to add my name to the list of people that would 
like to not see our utility company sold. We do not want FPL to take 
over. 

Please give this decision a lot of thought. I know the 3 or so 
council persons are pushing for this, but at our last election, big 
outside money came in to help the races of the council persons as this 
was the plan they had. 

They say that two times we have voted to sell to FPL, but all I 
remember was a ballot to vote on whether to instruct the council, at 
that time, to look into information, not for three people to make the 
decision to sell. 

During hurricanes, the city repairs outages faster than FPL. We are 
a lot smaller than West Palm or Miami so they send the majority of 
their resources there first. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Eleanor Moulton 
P. 0. Box 6354 
Vero Beach, FL 32961 
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